
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Economic Regulation Authority Consumer Consultative 

Committee 
MEETING OF 7 DECEMBER 2011 

The Economic Regulation Authority Consumer Consultative Committee (ERACCC) was 
established in 2005 and comprises a diverse range of members representing the interests of a 
wide range of consumers.  The ERACCC exists to provide input to the ERA and to act as an 
information distribution channel for the ERA for the benefit of Western Australian consumers. 
 
The ERACCC held its fourth meeting of the year on 7 December 2011.  The following 
presentations were made at the meeting: 

Western Power Access Arrangement - The ERACCC received a presentation on the 
revisions that have been proposed by Western Power to their access arrangement (AA3).  The 
ERA published an issues paper in October 2011 and sought public comment on the paper.  
The ERA will publish their Draft Decision on the proposed revisions in early 2012, on which 
public submissions will be sought. 

ECCC 2011 Review - The ERACCC received a presentation on the current review of the Code 
of Conduct for the Supply of Electricity to Small Use Customers.  The Electricity Code 
Consultative Committee’s Draft Review Report was published on 25 November 2011.  The 
period for public submissions on the Draft Review Report closes on 23 December 2011.  

ERA New Strategic Plan - The ERACCC received a presentation on the ERA’s new Strategic 
Plan.  The Strategic Plan outlines the ERA’s purpose, values and strategies to achieve its 
goals.  

Financial Counsellors’ Association of WA - The ERACCC received a presentation from  
Mr Charles Brown on the background and role of the Financial Counsellors’ Association of WA. 

More information about ERACCC is available on the ERA website. 

The ERACCC will next meet on 7 March 2012. 
 
For further information contact: 
 

 

General Enquiries 
Ms Lanie Chopping 
Assistant Director Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
 
 
 
 

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/1/1026/1025/economic_regulation_authority_consumer_consultativ.pm
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